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• Students are starting to apply for graduation by meeting with their advisors to check eligibility 

and fill out graduation applications. 

• Six of our eight Phlebotomy students passed their national registry exam and got licensed.  The 

other two students were not finished with their clinical hours and will test in a few weeks.   

• Krista Wilson, Elizabeth McCauley, and Jaimee Coburn participated in the Poverty Simulation 

and Discrimination Exercise hosted by Leadership Perryton to see if the activity is something that 

can benefit students at FPC in the First Year Institute Seminar or Learning Framework classes.  

The activities are designed to bring awareness to the challenges facing individuals and families in 

our local communities and how to connect people with the resources available in our area.   

• Another ALERRT – Level I class is scheduled in Perryton for May 16th-17th.  Sixteen hours of 

ALERRT training is mandated by the state for all law enforcement in their training cycle.  We are 

fortunate to have this training funded locally through the ALERRT system.   

• The annual Pathways Pulled Pork Dinner and Silent Auction Fundraiser is scheduled for Tuesday, 

April 22nd.  We hope to have a great turnout this year as we have in the past.   

• The Advanced EMT class began mid-February on all FPC campuses with one student in 

Perryton.  Our student completed the basic program with FPC and passed her licensure test to be 

eligible for the advanced program.   

• Community classes and meetings hosted on campus this past month include Courson Oil and Gas, 

Capture Point, Perryton ISD, City of Perryton Water Class, Coffee Memorial Blood Drive, 

Leadership Perryton Community Event, Adult Drivers Education, Student Drivers Education, and 

Rotary Cherry Pie Contest. 

 

 



 


